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Members of the Lethbridge School Division community,

On behalf of Lethbridge School Division, I would like to say
thank you for a wonderful 2023/2024 school year! 
I am incredibly proud of all that has been accomplished over
the course of this year. 
Lethbridge School Division is deeply grateful for the support
we receive from the community and are honoured to continue
to serve this great city.
We hope you have a wonderful summer!
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Sincerely,
Mike Nightingale
Superintendent 
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